
Based in London for many years, I worked as a solicitor and was also, for over eight years, a 

governor/Chair of governors in a special school. During that time, I visited Cornwall several 

times, including participating in musical events, and recently moved to Carbis Bay.  I am 

keen to participate and contribute where I can and look forward to working with other 

governors, teachers and the school community. 


